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Toronto, January 18th, 1958

Dear Mr. Melghen:

I think you would be interested In reading about the 

Roosevelt depression. This article sets forth some 

of the facts and I think does in quite well.

You may return the clipping to me.

Sincerely yours,

Rt.-Honourable Arthur Melghen, 

Canadian General Seucrities, 

520 Bay Street,

Toronto.
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